29th October 2013

Supporting statement to the panel.
Re: 73 Kentish Town Road 2013/6845


In further support of the planning application for 73 Kentish Town Road I write to you to clarify a few matters that has arisen in regards to transportation grounds. 

I would like to highlight that we will be an internet and call based Minicab Office where there will be no walk in customers. All bookings will be taken via internet and telephone. 

I have also made changes to my floor plans in regards to the front elevation, which have no signage, therefore dissuading walk in customers.

As we stated previously on our supporting statement all of our drivers will be remotely based and should not cause disruption to the local area. I am also planning to impose a one mile radius lock down on drivers from the base so no driver should be within one mile radius of 73 Kentish Town Road. 
We aim to provide a chauffeuring service for airport drop offs and pick ups. We will have business accounts for offices based in Central London so no drivers will be based at 73 Kentish Town Road.

I will also like to mention that the premises will have no neon lights/beacon lights that may attract walk in customers. 

We kindly ask the panel to consider my application as I will have a huge financial consequence and I am willing to make any other changes that may be required in order for this application to be granted.

I thank you in advance for your co-operation in this matter.

Kind regards.

Mr R A Khan

